## Inc. Village of Woodsburgh

ALAN HIRMES, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE SHIRA HOSCHANDER, TRUSTEE BARRY ROZENBERG, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, CLERK TREASURER BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY DENNIS FROMIGIA, BUILDING INSPECTOR

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

JACOB HARMAN, MAYOR

## Dear Neighbors:

I am pleased to advise that the next meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, December 19, 2022 at Village Hall. We will have our usual monthly reports; address any pending or new village business at hand and as always, be available to discuss any other matters of concern.

At our last meeting the Board passed a newly adopted Local Law pertaining to construction work on Saturdays. In accordance with the new law, the prohibition to perform construction, or alterations on a residents' home during weekends was extended to include Saturdays, as well as Sundays.

Similar to certain other surrounding communities, this law was adopted to maintain the peaceful and quiet enjoyment of resident's homes on weekends. If you are presently having work done on your home, please advise your contractor of the new requirements regarding weekend construction.

On behalf of the Village Board, we would like to wish everyone a very happy and healthy holiday season and thank you for your support and involvement in the Village of Woodsburgh.

As always, please feel free to let us know if there is anything you would like the Board to consider that would enhance our community experience.

Warm regards,

Jake Harman

Mayor